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Member Reasons for Decision or Comments 

Commissioner 
Tiedmann 

Reasons for Approval 

 This R-C2 to R-CG application represents a relatively minor 
intensification in the established area only 1.5 blocks from 
John Laurie Boulevard NW. These types of applications play a 
small but important role in supporting the 50/50 growth targets 
identified in the MDP. While this application does not represent 
a large density increase, I would encourage the applicant to 
conduct meaningful engagement with the neighbours and 
greater community at the DP stage.   

 


